
October sets focus on Crime Prevention Month. In 1984, National Crime 

Prevention Council (NCPC) established October as Crime Prevention 

Month & works with law enforcement agencies, support groups & schools 

promoting crime prevention & awareness. The Provost Marshal’s Office 

supports NCPC in this effort & proposes the following monthly plan:

Watch weekly for crime prevention tips on these topics & ensure you

apply them to plans of security/safety. Remember crime prevention is 

your responsibility! Do your part, promote crime prevention/awareness & 

always help take a bite out of crime!

For crime prevention information contact the 

Physical Security/Crime Prevention Office at (760) 830-4561.

Week: Home Security

Week: Drug Safety

Week: Driving Safety

Week: Cybersecurity
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